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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Tuesday 7 June 2022

Dear Parents

Re: Parent transition workshop for year 6 moving on to secondary school: Monday 13 June
2022

On Monday 13 June at 9am, Jacqui Summers - Senior Parent Support Advisor at
Parenting Support Service (Early Help Family Hub) will be running a workshop for
parents that explores transition to secondary school. This session is a practical
guide for parents through this, sometimes difficult, time. Jacqui will be exploring
some of the anxieties and excitement around this next phase in the lives of the Year
6’s, and how, as parents, we can support our children.

Parents attending the workshop should drop their child off as usual and then make their way
to the round hall (by the main entrance).

Best wishes

Rebecca Neale
Deputy Headteacher



